
 
 

 

September 19, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

As president of the Norwalk River Watershed Association and member of the steering 

committee of the Pollinator Pathway Northeast, I am writing to confirm the close working 

relationship these two organizations have with the Norwalk River Valley Trail.    

 

We have worked hand-in-hand with Charlie Taney, Beth Merrill, and NRVT volunteers for the 

last four years to help plant native bird and pollinator-friendly plants, and remove invasives, 

along the NRVT.  I have every confidence that the NRVT organizers will continue to consult and 

collaborate with Pollinator Pathway experts about native plantings along the trail and best 

practices for keeping invasives at bay sustainably. 

 

Please let me know if I can provide more information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Louise Washer 

Norwalk River Watershed Association 

Pollinator Pathway Northeast 

203-856-1497 

 

Attached please find some photos or our collaboration with the NRVT in stewarding the 

riverbanks, woods, and meadows along the NRVT. 
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